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Seabery management want to express its strong engagement with United Nations Global
Compact policy and that is why we ask for a grace time to report our communication on
progress (COP).

The main reason is that we have been focusing our efforts to deal with big difficulties due to
the deep economic crisis that makes trying to bring out a new technology business very
challenging. We have passed from 10 to almost 20 employees and combine research and
development with setting up new manufacturing facilities and hiring new talent people to hold
our internationalization process as the only way to survive.

We are also involved in gaining a new funding round to continue with our business plan to
spread our augmented training technology to the global marketplace, and all of this trying to
be always loyal to our strong commitment wit United Nations Global Compact policy.

We will be reporting our COP around 1/10/2013, before the grace period we are begging for
here expires.

Thank You very much for your time and understanding.

Best regards from the sunny Huelva, in the South Atlantic coast of Spain.

Alejandro Villaran Vazquez
CEO

Seahery as miembro de:

ASDCIACION ESPANOLA B,
Ccit=an DE SOLDADURA Y &

Pt CESOL ECNOLOGIAS DE UNION lberdid




